FELSENTHAL CITY COUNCIL
MEETING
MARCH 8, 2016
TOWN HALL

A quorum being established, Mayor Newbury called the meeting to order. At roll call the following
members were present: Mr. Clawson, Mrs. Harris, Ms. Neal. Mr. Holland and Mr. Newbury were
not present.

Mr. Clawson moved, seconded by Mrs. Harris, to accept the minutes for the previous meeting, (February
9, 2016). The roll call vote was unanimous. The motion passed.

OLD BUSINESS

Monthly reports are still being sent to ADEQ as requested. Quality Electric has completed their work
on our transformer for electricity to our sewer ponds. The next project is installing the aerator(s).
Grant money is assured for the aerator(s), but the date for the money to be available is not known at

this time.

The Neighborhood Watch Program is still in the early stages with citizens encouraged to make random
trips through their neighborhoods and report any suspicious activities to Mr. Haen.

We will continue to get bids for our floor project to repair the damaged subflooring.

NEW BUSINESS

There was no new business.

Financial Reports (February 9, 2016) were presented and discussed. Mrs. Harris moved, and it was
seconded by Mr. Clawson, to accept the financial reports as presented. The roll call vote was

unanimous. The motion passed.

Mrs. Harris moved to adjourn the meeting, and it was seconded by Mr. Clawson. At roll call the vote
was unanimous. The motion passed.
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